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Transition is an exciting time for all of our new students to experience school life. Kindy @ PLJPS  sessions    

began this term with Rooms 13 hosting the Kirton Point Children's Centre last Friday. These sessions are         

designed to give pre-schoolers a chance to familiarise themselves with the Junior Primary site whilst being      

supported by their trusted adults from kindy prior to transition  visits.  

School Transition visits will begin in week 6. Children will be joining us on their allocated days for three weeks. We 

look forward to 2022 when they will be joining the Port Lincoln Junior Primary School community.  

Year 2 students had the opportunity to join in with the 
Music is Fun performers. Scan the QR code below to see 

more of this fun performance. 
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Dear Families,  

It comes with great excitement to let you all know that I 

have accepted the Principal position at the Port Lincoln 

Primary school from Term 1 2022.  The excitement of the 

fantastic journey at the JP and the excitement of now 

meeting this successful journey as the Year 2 students 

come across to the Primary to continue their academic 

and personal growth. I look forward to continuing the   

connection with all of our families now as your children 

continue to grow into their primary education. 

As the end of year is approaching, we have begun the     

process of placing students into classes for 2022 for our  

students at the JP as well as our Year 2 group moving 

across to the Primary School.  

In placing students we take into account all elements of 

their learning, social, friendship and physical needs.  As it 

is very difficult to make changes after the classes have 

been established, please contact myself or your childôs 

teacher by Friday 5th November if you have any last     

minute, relevant information that needs to be considered 

in the placement process. As is the case every year,     

requests for a particular teacher is not an area to be    

considered. If your child will not be attending the JP in 

2022 please advise the front office by Friday 5th           

November also.  

Reception Transition for new students will begin from 

Week 6 (16th November). We are so excited to be       

welcoming all our new students for 2022 to the Junior   

Primary site. If you know of other families still intending to 

enrol at the JP please send them in to see us asap so we 

can finalise our class structures. 

The following date Friday 12th November will be a school 

closure day. Staff and students do not attend school on 

this day.  

 

Kathy Davison, Principal. 

 

 

 Principal : Kathy Davison 

P.O. Box 1785  Adelaide Place  Port Lincoln SA 5606 

Telephone  :  86 82 1226    Fax  :  86 82 5866   

Email  :  dl.1277.info@schools.sa.edu.au 
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During Week 5 it will be Sports Week at the JP.      

Students will participate in different daily sports       

activities. Thursday 11th November will be a 

dress up day  - The theme is Sports Team    

Colours/ favourite team etc..  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that hats are a compulsory part of the 

school uniform this term. Please ensure your child wears a 

Broad Brim hat at 

school. If hats are 

not worn children 

will be asked to 

play in the shaded 

areas. Peak hats, 

often worn      

backwards are not 

suitable sun    

protection.  



 


